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Mott MacDonald has acquired Pacific Groundwater Group (PGG), a Seattle-based company with 

specialties in hydrogeology, groundwater/surface water interactions, modeling, soil, sediment, and 

water chemistry, and regulatory strategy. The acquisition will allow PGG and Mott MacDonald to 

broaden their skills and client base to gain a larger share of the market throughout North America. 

 

“We are thrilled to bring PGG into the Mott MacDonald family,” stated Nick DeNichilo, CEO and 
President of Mott MacDonald in North America. “Their expertise in hydrogeology, hydraulics, and soil 

and water chemistry allows us to bring even more critical skills to the clients we serve.” 

 

PGG shares a strategic focus with Mott MacDonald to expand its market with public and private clients 

in need of expertise in groundwater supply, water resources management, contaminant remediation, 

and regulatory strategy. PGG serves private clients as well as many counties and cities throughout the 

Pacific Northwest. 

 

“Joining Mott MacDonald gives us the broad geographic platform that we need to grow,” stated Janet 
Knox, Principal of PGG. “We will be able to expand our specialized services throughout North America 
and the world.” 

 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.mottmac.com/en-US/releases/mott-macdonald-welcomes-pacific-groundwater-group 

 


